
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 16, 2010 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Food Service Bid Recommendation 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the Food Service Bid recommendations for the 2010-11 school year for a total 
estimated purchase amount of $375,600.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The attached exhibit is a list of items that are purchased by the Food Service 
Department in significant quantity and not available through other purchasing plans or 
government subsidy.  The anticipated total cost for 2010-2011 is $375,600.00. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Food Service purchases will be made from the Food Service Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
Martha Terry, Supervisor of Food Service 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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